
„ The time of our lives” 

After our exchange students left Hungary we thought that that week was the best week of our 

life but we weren’t right. Because the most wonderful week of all time was our trip to 

Belgium. 

 Between the two exchange programs we were constantly talking in our group chat still when 

we arrived to the airport we realised immediately 

how much we missed them. Similarly to us they also 

organised a little welcome party for us on the first 

night, which was really cool. After that, on Sunday,   

the family day Kelsey, my exchange student, took me 

to the coast. Even though the weather was quite 

windy, we had a lovely time. I really enjoyed 

spending time with her family and they were really 

amiable and kind with me. They tried to do 

everything for me in order to have a good time. We 

talked a lot and got to know each other, we went into a restaurant and we spent quality time 

together. Also I ate a delicious apple pie. What was 

really interesting for me is that, I think Flemish people 

eat much more desserts 

than us. So at the end 

of the day I was full 

with many kind of sweets.  

Unfortunately our family day was over but I was looking 



forward to the school work too, I wanted to meet the exchange students of the other countries 

as well.  

During the week we didn’t really do separate programs with Kelsey because the days were 

really busy and the whole exchange group spent time together.  

Luckily the atmosphere was so good we enjoyed every 

single minute together. We did many funny things 

together, but the two afternoons of the week when we 

visited Brugges and Gent were the best. Apart from 

visiting the famous sights, we had enough time to shop 

and to visit other well-known places of Belgium (for example pubs 😉).  I liked both cities 

very much so I will definitely go back there once. I 

also really liked the city of the school, Waregem, 

which was pretty small but such a nice town. 

Although it was in the countryside, everything was 

really modern and well-organised. 

To sum up I really enjoyed these two weeks. I am very grateful for every teacher who made 

this whole program possible and I am very lucky to meet all these fantastic people. I think we 

really made friendships for a life and we still talk a lot in our group chat and also on video 

chat. We even try to organise a trip to go back and visit them in the summer so I hope it will 

be possible. Last but not least I recommend you, dear reader, honestly if you have a chance to 

take part in an exchange program stop hesitating and apply right NOW.  


